OPEN HOUSE TO ADDRESS PUBLIC GRIEVANCES

The Consulate General of India , Frankfurt will hold an “Open House”
every fortnight starting from September 22, 2022 to address public
grievances . The next Open House will be held from 3 PM to 5 PM on
every first and third Thursday w.e.f. September 2022 at the Consulate
( Friedrich- Ebert- Anlage 26, 60325 Frankfurt am Main).

If these happen to fall on a holiday, the Open House will be held on the
next working day. Applicants may come in person and bring all
supporting documents related to their grievance.

Day in Month Time
First Thursday 03.00 pm to 05.00
pm

Third Thursday 03.00 pm to 05.00
pm



